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February 2, 2016 

 

Dear Mr Harris, 

 

I realise you must get sacksful of mail from both dedicated fans and those who don’t believe a 

word of the prosecution so-called case against you, but I wrote to you in October 2014 and 

you or someone close to you appears to have taken my advice re William Merritt. I won’t say 

too much here but I had some correspondence with him last month. Bindi has not replied to 

my e-mails for some time, and has obviously taken this dreadful affair very badly. 

 

I don’t know when you will be released, but in addition to my Rolf Harris video I have been 

doing a lot of research into false allegations of sexual abuse, and the picture painted is far, far 

different from the one painted by the media, academics, and even the legal authorities. If 

when you are released you want to do something in the way of restoring your good name, 

please contact me. I now have a few contacts including a man who has directed a few plays, 

and I feel confident we could put something together, something the mainstream media won’t 

currently touch, although after the superb programme produced by Panorama debunking the 

VIP paedophile ring fantasy, that may change. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

A Baron 

 

 

 

 

 

 


